
 

March 2025 

Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day! 
We will be having a best dressed 
competition for the children on this day! 
 
Friday 21st March – Wacky Hair Day for 
Comic Relief! 
 
Friday 18th April – Bank Holiday – We will 
be closed on this day 
Monday 21st April – Bank Holiday – We 
will be closed on this day  
 

Duckling Hatching 
We are really excited to let you know that in May we will be 

hatching duckling eggs again. 
We will be teaching the children about the life cycles from the 

egg to the ducks ☺ 

Car Park 
 
The car park gets really busy in the 
mornings, at 1pm and in the evenings. 
Please can I remind all families to 
ensure we are not speeding in and out of 
the car park and wait respectfully in the 
queues. 

New Double Doors in Main Entrance  
 
As you may have seen we have new 
double doors in our main entrance, 
therefore all Strawberries and 
Raspberries families please use these to 
get to your child’s room. 

New Toilets For Raspberries 
We will soon be starting building work to turn our back office 

into toilets for the children.  
Whilst the toilets are being built the back of our garden area 

will be out of use.  
 

Forest School 
We recently made a link with Shinewater Primary School and 

we had planned to use their forest school facilities once a 
term, unfortunately, we have had to postpone this plan until 

the next term which will be around May.    
We will be in touch with the Cherries families when we know 

dates that we will be starting this from again. 
 

Whilst we couldn’t start forest school this week, we did 
borrow our minibus from Bluebell Hill and took some of the 

Cherries into Eastbourne to the library, they had a wonderful 
time reading stories in the library and we walked to 

Waterstones to buy some books for the nursery as it is World 
Book Day this week!  

We are hoping we can borrow the minibus again soon to take 
the  


